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SECURITY NOTICE: 
Please parents when picking up your child/children could you kindly sign 
your child out using your signature and not MUM OR DAD. 
 

PLEASE LET US KNOW IF YOUR CHILD/REN IS NOT 
ATTENDING FOR ANY REASON:  

Parents please could you inform us if your child is not in school or 
someone else is picking them up. It’s really not much help calling when 
the schools are coming out or thinking the school should tell us if your 
child is not in school.  

 OUTSTANDING FEES: 

Please parents be aware that invoices go out to yourself between the 
16th/17th of every month, if you do not received it please let us know 
and we will resend it to you. Also can parents make sure they keep and 
bring their payments up to date before the end of term.  

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR 
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Christmas party  

We will be having our Christmas party for all the 
children on Wednesday 16th December at Whybridge 

Christian fellowship church (143 Rainham Road, RM13 
7RB). Can all parents please collect their 

child/children from the church at 6PM. The children 
are welcome to bring a change of clothing. 
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